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Docket No. 50-133 .

Pacific Gas and Electric Company .

77 Beale Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. Philip A. Crane, Jr.
Assistant General Counsel

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Bulletin No. 79-10 is fomarded to you for action. A
written response is required. If you desire additional information
regarding this matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

/

I /'/g:LLTUf
. Engelken

Director
'
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Enclosure:
IE Bulletin No. 79-10 PLEASE REFER TO INSPECTION
cc w/ enclosures: & ENFORCEMENT FILES.
W. Barr, PG&E
W. A. Raymond, PG&E
E. Weeks, PG&E, Humboldt Bay
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